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EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Fwd: Saga Petroleum - Rush Willadel Soil Sampling and Reporting
1 message

Axelson - DNR, John <john.axelson@state.co.us> Thu, Oct 23, 2014 at 7:54 AM
To: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <OGCC.EnviroScan@state.co.us>

Cc.  Rem #6744 - Correspondence

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Axelson - DNR, John <john.axelson@state.co.us>
Date: Thu, Oct 2, 2014 at 11:49 AM
Subject: Re: Saga Petroleum - Rush Willadel Soil Sampling and Reporting
To: Jaimie Reis <jreis@sagapetroleum.com>
Cc: Rob Young - DNR <rob.young@state.co.us>

Jaimie,

Attached is the sample location diagram from last year.  You should try to get four samples from the same
general vicinity as last year.  If you are taking grab samples they should be collected from material that is most
likely to remain impacted based on staining or odor.  You should dig into the treatment pile to get material that
hasn't been exposed to the sun on the surface.

Please note that the Remediation Project #6744 was approved on Nov. 30, 2011.  Land treatment can be done
on location for up to three years.  After three years, the operator would need to have an approved Form 28 in
place for a centralized waste management facility, or if the sample results indicate contaminants still exceed
Table 910-1 standards, Saga should haul off the material for appropriate disposal and remit a closure request
with all disposal documentation in accordance with Rule 907.b.(2) no later than Nov 30, 2011.

Please reference Project #6744 on all future correspondence related to this cleanup.
Thank you,
   

John E. Axelson, P.G.
East Environmental Supervisor

 

 P 303.894.2100 x5115 | F 303.894.2109 | C 303-916-0527
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
john.axelson@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

On Thu, Oct 2, 2014 at 10:10 AM, Jaimie Reis <jreis@sagapetroleum.com> wrote:

Good Morning John,

 

My name is Jaimie Reis, I’m taking over some of David Petty’s responsibilities here at Saga.  I am preparing to
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take the soil samples at our pit in Rush Willadel field early next week.  It looks like in the past David has taken
samples from each of the four corners but I am not sure on the depths.  Do you have specific protocol for the
sampling?

 

Thank you for your help,

 

Jaimie Reis

Environmental Specialist

Saga Petroleum

Ph: 303.996.7766 Ext 304

Fax:303.996.7767
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